
 

 
 
   
    
 
 
 

Page #  CEO BULLETIN / NEWSLETTERS 

4  CEO Bulletin:  10/13/17 - 10/19/17 

  BOARD MEMBER REQUESTS & INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

8  BMR/IBMR Weekly Reports:  10/19/17 

10 
 Memo from Tina Yoke, DAO – General Services, to Norma Camacho, CEO, dated 

09/11/17, regarding FY17 Annual Report of District Rental Property Income and 
Expenses.   

12  Memo from Darin Taylor, CFO, to the Board, dated 10/20/17, regarding the Monthly and 
Quarterly Report of Investments as of September 30, 2017. 

  INCOMING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

36  Board Correspondence Weekly Report:  10/19/17 

37  Email from Mary Robertson to Director Kremen, dated 10/14/17, regarding costs of 
California WaterFix (C-17-384). 

39  Email from Ron Thomas to the Board, dated 10/16/17, regarding potential well water 
contamination from illegal dumping (C-17-0385). 

43 
 Memo from Michele King, Clerk, to the Board, dated 10/17/17, regarding comments 

received after the print deadline for the 10/17/17 Special Board Meeting on California 
WaterFix (C-17-0386). 

69  Email from Amy Wright to the Board, dated 10/17/17, regarding her disappointment with 
the Board's approval of California WaterFix (C-17-0387). 

70  Email from Cassandra & Todd Owen to the Board, dated 10/17/17, regarding their 
disappointment with the Board's approval of California WaterFix (C-17-0388). 

71  Email from Patrick Ferraro to the Board, dated 10/18/17, regarding his support of the 
Board's decision on California WaterFix (C-17-0389). 

72  Email from Norma Anderson to the Board, dated 10/18/17, regarding the Board's 
decision on California WaterFix (C-17-0390). 

74  Email from Linda Higgins to the Board, dated 10/18/17, regarding the District's 
landscape rebate program (C-17-0391). 

75  Email from Chris Sellers to the Board, dated 10/18/17, regarding a college survey on 
flood prevention (C-17-0392). 

82  Email from John Trollman to the Board, dated 10/19/17, regarding the 10/17/17 Special 
Board Meeting on California WaterFix (C-17-0393). 

NON-AGENDA 
October 20, 2017 

Board Policy: EL-7 Communication and Support to the Board 
 

The BAOs shall inform and support the Board in its work. 
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  OUTGOING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

86  Letters from Chair Varela to various elected officials, dated 10/06/17, regarding their 
support of the 2017 Coyote Creek Cleanup Day.  

93  Reply email from Director Kremen to Marcus Smith, dated 10/13/17, regarding the 
California WaterFix. 

94  Reply email from Director Keegan to Susan Frey, dated 10/13/17, regarding water 
levels in Anderson Reservoir.  

95  Reply email from Chair Varela to Cathy Easley, dated 10/18/17, regarding a proposed 
development in San Martin near Llagas creek (C-17-0373). 

96  Reply email from Director LeZotte to Steve Trigonis, dated 10/20/17, regarding feral 
pigs on District property (C-17-0381). 
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